UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
DIVISION OF MILITARY SCIENCE AND TACTICS

WKt
LAWRENCE, KANSAS

February 24, 1941.

Dr. Forrest Ce Allen,
Department of Physical Education,
University of Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

I have your kind letter and enclosure of letter to Professor
Wilkens regarding admission of Glee Club to basketball games. I
regret very much that these gentlemen still think they are not being
afforded every attention in our serious endeavors to admit them to
camese. I ®hall continue to make special efforts to minimize their

camplaints.

At the last game, in spite of the fact that all who came to

my attention were told where to go for admittance, and my tearful pleas

to them to stay off seats set alongside courts weme reserved for the

state legislators, these temperamental artists insisted on sitting any-

where and everywhere.

Please rest assured that I am doing all humanly possible to
abide with your request and cater to the wants of those in question.

Sincerely,

i . r
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WILLIAM KOLLENDER.
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